
 

 

 

 

Summer Training Substitute (during spring break in February 2021) 

(A) All students with ID 5117- are excluded from the substitute training. You are required to 

do the training only in the summer 2021. Please read the previous announcement. 

(B) Hospital training payment instruction will be announced soon. Please DO NOT pay now. 

(C) Students registered for Junior or Midsenior pharmacy training should buy the training 

booklets at the PUA copy center. Students should also download and fill the Training 

Consent Form which will be presented to your training supervisor after completion of 

the training. Your training supervisor names will be announced soon. 

 


